




Ms. AI Fatimah Nur Fuad, PhD
Universitas HAMKA Jakarta

Yogyakarta, March 24th 2024

Subject: Invitation as a Speaker at the Global Conference on Women’s Rights in Islam

Dear Ms. AI Fatimah Nur Fuad, PhD,
We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. We are writing to extend a formal
invitation to you to participate as a distinguished speaker at the upcoming Global Conference on
Women’s Rights in Islam (GCWRI), scheduled to take place from May 14th to May 16th 2024, at
Universitas ‘Aisyiyah Yogyakarta (UNISA), Indonesia. The details of this conference can be seen in
the attached Terms of Reference (ToR).

We are committed to ensuring the success and inclusivity of the conference by covering some
expenses related to your participation: (1) economic flights (round trip); (2) accommodation at the
SM Tower; and (3) meals throughout the conference. It's important to note that any personal
expenses beyond the scope of the conference will not be covered.

Your contribution to the conference would greatly contribute to our collective endeavor to promote
gender equality and uphold women's rights within Islamic contexts. Your participation will enrich
the dialogue and inspire concrete actions toward positive change.

Please confirm your availability and willingness to participate at your earliest convenience. Should
you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Elis Zuliati
Anis via email at aisyiyahcenter@unisayogya.ac.id or phone: +62-812-1900-6510.

We look forward to the honor of your presence at the Global Conference on Women’s Rights in
Islam and the opportunity to benefit from your expertise and insights.

Warm regards,

Peter K. Munene Dr. Warsiti
CEO of Faith to Action Network Rector of Universitas Aisyiyah Yogyakarta
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